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The progress of the project 
 

The FOOTPRINT project is implemented in accordance with the work plan. Partners 

have developed project website available at: http://footprint-project.eu The website is 

available in each partner language.  

 

The project partners are working on the development of 3 outputs: 

IO1 - In-Service Training Programme 

IO2 - Smartphone Film Making Training Programme 

IO3 - Environmental Awareness Training Resource Toolkit  

The results will be completed by the end of the first year of the project. This will be 

followed by an international training course in Ireland and the piloting of the results at 

a local level. The partners also plan to organise two international meetings and a 

multiplier event in each country. 

 

Second partner meeting 
 

Second partner meeting has been organized online on 9th September 2021, it was 

attended by representatives of each partner. The main focus of the meeting was to 

discuss development of project outputs. Partners discussed also project management, 

dissemination, evaluation and monitoring.  

http://footprint-project.eu/


                                                                                             
 

 

 

Partners planned also future activities in the framework of the project such as next 

partner meetings and transnational training event.  

The project partnership would like to invite you to visit project website where all 

results of the project will be published with open access.  

 

 


